ZONE NEWSLETTER

News from around the Zone









Deputy GovernorBrandon Ward

brandonward1989 @hotmail.com



Awards DirectorGlen Card

kin_glen@yahoo.ca



Newsletter EditorMichelle Findlay

michellefindlay@out look.com

2

MESSAGE FROM YOUR DG

What's up Brandon?



ZONE AWARDS & SPRING CONVENTION

5

WHAZ HAPPENIN

Find out what's happening in Zone C

Message from our DG

What's up Brandon?

Hope everyone is doing well and have begun meeting in person again!

So happy to see clubs still actively supporting their communities though, and special shout out to Feversham kinsmen on a great project with the community ice rink.

We have decided on a date for spring zone conference, hosted by Collingwood Kinsmen. It'll be held at the Collingwood Brewery on March 26th from 9am -12pm. There will be coffee/ muffins in the morning and lunch provided. Cost will be \$25 per member. The bar will be open to us as well for anyone wanting a real drink. This will be a combined conference for all zone C clubs, and I would like to see every club have at least 1 person attend. Please rsvp to me or Collingwood president John Barrie by March 15th.

YIK Brandon Ward Deputy Governor Zone C

Shout out to the Feversham Kinsmen!

Big shout out to the Kinsmen in Feverhsam for their successful community outdoor rink project. This amazing project helped community members stay active outdoors during facility shutdowns. Way to go! Check out the article on their project by visiting https://www.collingwoodtoday.ca/the-blue-mountains-and-grey-highlands/new-outdoor-rink-reignites-community-involvement-for-feversham-kinsmen-4955558



DISTRICT 1 Spring Convention 2021

MexiXin Fiesta





"Games Rodeo & Margarita bar fundraiser"

May 27-29th @

Best Western Plus Leamington Hotel

Presented to you by the Kinsmen Club of Tilbury

ACCOMMODATIONS

566 Bevel Line Rd, Learnington N8H 3V4
Rooms priced at \$159+HST

*Must be fully vaccinated or have medical exemption Limited amount of rooms. Prices guaranteed until February 25, 2022
To reserve Call 519-326-8966.
When booking, quote
"Kin Canada" for pricing.

REGISTRATION OPTIONS

○ \$150 Single R	egistration (\$160*)	y Breakfast, Business, Lunch & Breaks
\$300 Double Registration (\$320*)		
Prizes Best Club Costumes, Prizes for games rodeo		
	Guest 1	Guest 2
Name		
Club		
Zone		
Address		
Phone		
Email		
Dietary/Notes		
Registration Methods:	E-transfer: tnatyshak@gmail.com Scan and Email registration to: tilburykinsmen@gmail.com Mail To: Tilbury Kinsmen, PO Box 1810, Tilbury ON NOP 2L0 Cheques Payable To: Tim Natyshak	

ZONE C NEWSLETTER FEBRUARY/MARCH 2022

From Your Zone C Awards Director

Don't be shy! Get some recognition for your club's hard work!

Hello Fellow Kin

Saturday February 26th, 2022 was the last day to submit your Zone Gong Show Award and Rookie of the Year Award. It was also the last day to put in a Quill Award submission for your Zone team to review and put forth to District as a candidate from our Zone. The best submission will move on to District.

If you wish to participate in the Joke Off or Public Speaking Awards, please submit your name ASAP. You will be asked to present your joke/speech at Zone Spring Convention in Collingwood on March 26th, 2022 from 9AM to 12PM. One candidate will be chosen to move on to District. You can find all you need about each Award and others to apply for at https://www.district1kin.ca/uploads/
DistrictTeam/DistrictAwards202020-2021.pdf.

Please forward your Zone C bulletin award submission to Michelle Findlay, michellefindlay@outlook.com before March 15th, 2022.

Good Luck to all candidates

YIK

Glen Card Zone C Awards Director

Your Zone C Presidents

Francine Burt- Shelburne Kinettes Francineburt@rogers.com

Keith Quinn - Shelburne Kinsmen Schoolroader@hotmail.com

Debbie Stavinga - Wasaga Kinettes Debstavinga@gmail.com

Dana Hawton - Meaford Kinettes Hawtons@rogers.com

Tony Weldrick - Meaford Kinsmen Meafordkinsmen@gmail.com

Scott Tapley - Stayner Kinsmen Fasttrucks178@yahoo.com

John Barrie- Collingwood Kinsmen John_barrie@rogers.com

Michelle Findlay - Beaver Valley Kinettes michellefindlay@outlook.com

Greg Hodgins_Feversham Kinsmen Greg@holmesagro.com

Larry Sheard- Flesherton Kinsmen Larrysheard@gmail.com

NEWSLETTER SUBMISSIONS

Next Edition: April/May. If you have anything you would like to see or include in the bi-monthly edition of our Zone C Newsletter, please send it along to:

michellefindlay@outlook.com

Next Deadline: March 15th

